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Holy Spirit Parish 
Mission Statement 

 
 

We come together as a diverse and welcoming 
community to glorify, praise, and give thanks to God in Christ 
Jesus.  Inspired by God’s Word and the Eucharist, we go forth 
to serve the needs of our parish and the extended community. 
 

 We are called through the Holy Spirit to spread the 
Gospel message and reach out to the poor and oppressed. We 
are committed to know, understand, and love each other as 
members of Christ’s body. 

Sunday Ez 2:2-5; 2 Cor 12:7-10; Mk 6:1-6a 

Monday Gn 28:10-22a; Mt 9:18-26 

Tuesday Gn 32-23-33; Mt 9:32-38 

Wednesday Gn 41:55-57, 42:5-7a, 17-24a 

Thursday Gn 44:18-21, 23b-29, 45:1-5; Mt 10:7-15 

Friday Gn 46:1-7. 28-30; Mt 10:16-23 

Saturday Gn 49:29-32; 50:15-26a; Mt 10:24-33 

Sunday Am 7:12-15; Eph 1:3-14; Mk 6:7-13 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sunday, 04 July 2021  
10:30 am 

14TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
People of Holy Spirit Parish 

Wednesday, 07 July 2021 
6:30 pm                         

14TH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME  
Frances Shellenbarger 

Sunday, 11 July 2021  
10:30 am 

15TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Frances & Fletcher Price 

Saturday, 10 July 2021 
4:00 pm 

15TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
People of Holy Spirit Parish 

Saturday, 03 July 2021 
4:00 pm 

14TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
James Brown 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

07/06 
Valerie Davis 
Amari Larkin 

Michael Ogletree 
Brandon Taylor 

07/07 Amanda Lewis Raman Belinson 

07/08 Daniya Atwater Katie Smith 

07/10 
Evelyn Aponte 
Valerie Little-Baker 
Joan Martin 

Joshua Martin 
Judith Martin 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 

06/29 Constance & Roger Raines 

06/30 Teresa & David Thompson 

07/02 Barbara & Steven Neal  

THANK YOU 
 
Thank you to all of the parishioners of Holy Spirit parish 
for the cards, calls and prayers.  Please continue to pray 
for me.  I am slowly improving. 
     Tommie Smiley 

Thank you for providing corrections to the birthday and anniversary 
lists, and making us aware of omissions.  Please contact the church 
office with the information. 

  

07/07 Doreen & Dan Kelleher 

07/11 Margarete & Clarence Smith 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS SCHEDULES 
 

Liturgical ministers are reminded that July’s schedule is 
available in the sacristy.  Please be sure to take one.  If 
you prefer that the schedule be emailed to you, please let 
the office know. 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

Congratulations to these parishioners 
who were on the honor roll at Trinity 
High School this last term. 
 
  

Monica Starks - 12th grade - Merit Roll
  Janaya Smoot - 11th grade -  Second Honors 
              Jasmine Smoot - 9th Grade - First Honors 
             
 

Please join us in recognizing their hard work and may 
we continue to support all our students in maintaining 
the highest of standards.  



The Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 04 July 2021 

We received this lovely note from Bishop Roger this 
week.  It seems appropriate to share it with you exactly as 
he wrote it: 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 2020 
AND 2021 CONFIRMATION CLASSES 

 
We congratulate and pray for our youth who recently 
received the sacrament of Confirmation. As they contin-
ue on the journey of life and faith, we welcome them to 
the fullness of Christian initiation and pledge to lend 
them every possible support in their endeavors and 
growth in virtue. 

 

LET’S GET REACQUAINTED 
A PICNIC FOR TEENS 

 

If you are 13 - 19 years of age, you are invited to a 
picnic on Saturday, July 31st  from 5:30-8:00 pm.  
Come join us before that at Mass at 4:00 pm.  
 

As society and the church emerge from the con-
fines of a pandemic-induced solitude, this is an 
event designed to help us get reacquainted with 
friends as well as make new ones.  Come and 
throw water balloons, eat great food and enjoy 
each other.   
 

Every teen is also invited to bring a friend.  Please 
respond to rsvp@holyspiritcleveland.org no 
later than July 19th.  Please call 216-581-0981 if 
you have questions.  See the insert inside this bul-
letin and the announcement on our website for 
more complete details. 

WE ARE ALL CALLED TO SERVE  
 

The parish is always in need of additional helpers in every 
aspect of the things of God that we are about here.  
Please take a minute to notice a new poster on the bulle-
tin boards announcing opportunities for young men to 
explore the possibility of being a Capuchin friar or priest.  
If you know someone in our community who might be 
good at it, please encourage him. 
 

Don’t let your encouragement stop there.  We have so 
many examples of holy women in our parish.  Maybe 
God is inviting a young lady among us to be a religious 
sister like so many who have served this community for 
decades and still do so much.  Encourage her. 
 

Is anyone interested in stepping into the shoes and re-
sponsibilities that Deacon Ron fills so faithfully?  Or try 
to fill Deacon Shelby’s roles around here?  This is the 
invitation to take that tug at your heart seriously. 
 

Maybe you just want to try your skills at being a cantor, 
choir member, lector, acolyte, someone who helps count 
the Sunday collection after Masses.  There is no limit to 
the possibilities; we will help you find a way to use your 
God-given talents to be of service to God and the 
church. 
 

Encourage someone. 



PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS IN THE MILITARY: 

Saundra Clark Melissa James Stephanie Wentz Andy Hutchinson Uchechi Onwuanaibe 

Joshua Sánchez Tyrone Franklin, Jr. Mario Williams                             Steven Daniel Sadé Powers-Morgan 

Dennis Ross, II                        Steven Rau                                Glen Pfleger   Maurice Williams  

COLLECTION  

27 June 2021 — online contributions   $3,295.00 

27 June 2021 — envelope contributions   $3,205.27 

Sunday collection total   $6,500.27 

Ministries of Mercy — online contributions   $25.00 

Ministries of Mercy —  envelope contributions   $205.00 

Ministries of Mercy total   $230.00 

Thank you so much for your continuous support! 

Peter’s Pence — envelope contributions   $291.00 

Peter’s Pence — online contributions   $25.00 

Peter’s Pence total   $316.00 

 

PRAY FOR OUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS 
 
 

If you or members of your family are admitted to the hospital and would like to be visited and remembered in prayer, please notify the parish office.  If you are unable to attend Mass 
and want to receive a visit from the pastor or deacons, please contact the parish office. 

 

Let us always pray for our sick and shut-in parishioners. In particular, please remember in prayer: 
 

Rochelle Larkin-Carr Estella Fortson Catherine Powell Amanda Lewis Rosie Bridges 

Eliza Solomon Henry & Kay Tucker Carrie Aaron John P. Jones, Jr. Maxine & Shelby Friend 

Calvin Singleton, Sr. Marvin Young Richard Bass Elissa Coleman Shirley Liston 

Roger & Connie Raines Jesse & Jessica Carr Demateress Richards Jean & Len Rosky Jerry Freeman 

Rosemarie McBride Fletcher & Delores Posey Gerri Fracasso Lou Lorenzo Bill & Monica Starks 

Vera Payne Pauline Reed Catherine Wilson Tammy Larkin Bettina & Horace Bowling 

Beverly Jordan Marian Mauldin Marlene Land Maria Hanan Patricia Polk 

Carmen Whaley Don Miller Denise Curry Patricia Pendleton Marlene DeBrossard 

Edith Richardson Allyssa Brand-Bey Theresa Talbott Walter Malcomb Thelma Arnold 

Helen Collier Reaver Jones Margaret Luton Daniel Jefferson Isaac King, Sr. 

Sr. Kathleen McCafferty, SND Della Powell Sandra Cummings Sharm Starks Tyrone  & Terry Lester 

Lucille Mahone Raman Belinson Maureen Belinson Linda E. Williams Horace Reese 

Doris St. Clair Ruby Fett Eunice & Jesse Smiley D.D. Ward -Warden Jonathan Traylor 

Kiana Pearson Mildred Jackson Star Lewandowski Cole Whaley Alanna King 

Clementine Jefferson Jewell Gardner Lisa Lorenzo   

Please silence all cellular phones and other electronic devices prior to the beginning of our liturgies. 

BULLETIN MAILING LIST 
 

If you have returned to church and no longer need to 
have the bulletin mailed to your home, please contact the 
church office. 

DROPPING SOMETHING OFF FOR SOMEONE? 
 

Many people find it convenient to leave items in the sac-
risty for another person to pick up in the service of our 
parish ministries and programs.  If you do, please be sure 
to let the person who is to pick it up know that the item 
will be there, so that it doesn’t remain for several weeks 
and risk being moved here and there and, therefore, po-
tentially lost. 


